DeAngelis, Joe

From:

Estep, Arden (OTDA) < Arden. Estep@otda.ny.gov>

Sent:

Friday, September 24, 2021 12:01 PM

To:

McClave, Michele

Cc:

DeAngelis, Joe

Subject:

Albany's ERAP Allocation

Dear Commissioner McClave;

OTDA has reserved \$375,000 for Albany's ERAP 2 allocation. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Arden Estep

Program Manager, Bureau of Housing & Support Services Office of Temporary and Disability Assistance 40 North Pearl Street, Albany, NY 12243 518.473.0408 | arden.estep@otda.nv.gov www.otda.ny.gov

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication with its contents may contain confidential, personal, private, sensitive and/or legally privileged information. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s). Unauthorized interception, review. use or disclosure is prohibited and may violate applicable laws including, but not limited to, the Electronic Communications Privacy Act. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender immediately to notify him/her of the misdirection and destroy all copies of the communication.